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It is a great honor 
to name Joe 
Mishak, of Aardvark 
Home Inspectors 
Inc., as September’s 
Golden Rule Award 
recipient! Joe is the first 
UPSTAR Affiliate to receive the 
award. Without the support of Affiliates 
like Joe, many of the great things we 
do as an association would never be 
possible. 

Joe became a member of UPSTAR after 
opening an Aardvark office in Fort 
Wayne 16 years ago. Since joining, he 
has regularly volunteered his time, 
resources, and knowledge to our 
association. 

During his time at UPSTAR, he has served 
on the UPSTAR Board of Directors, the 

YPN Committee as the membership 
coordinator, and on the RPAC 

Fundraising, Social Media and 
Affiliate Committee. You can also 
find him sharing his expertise 
during our continuing education 
courses. 

In 2006, he was named the 
UPSTAR Affiliate of the Year for 

his dedication to the real estate 
community.

His passion for helping others is not 
limited to our association. Joe is 
currently a member of the Fort Wayne 
Leadership Forum and he regularly 
donates to charities such as TLC Breast 
Cancer Foundation, Guns ‘N’ Hoses, 
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, and 
Big Brothers Big Sisters.

Thank you for all you do Joe! Members 
like you are what make this association, 
and Northeast Indiana, great!

We present the Golden Rule Award Monthly! If you know a real estate professional 
who deserves recognition, nominate them for October’s award! 


